NEWHALL

PRIMARY ACADEMY

Welcome,

We have started a new topic this term and the children have been enjoying learning about
The Great Fire of London this week. It was such a joy to hear about their visits to museums and
see the books that they brought in to share with the class. PSHE has started to focus around re-
lationships and understanding that family structures can be different. For science we have
started a new topic on plants and the children discovered what seeds were and how they
grow. In computing we have also started a new topic on Questioning and the children this
week have looked at creating pictograms on the Purple Mash programme.

Maths- We have started looking at Measurement and the children were comparing lengths
and heights and measuring length this week.

English- We have started a new book this term called Fox which the children have thoroughly
enjoyed as it is a little sinister and does not have a particularly happy ending.

Reminders:

-We will be making houses in History to burn which will replicate Pudding Lane. Please can you
send in a cardboard box for Monday and Tuesday so that your child is able to make one.
Please also feel free to send in any other materials such as straw for a roof.

- You should have received your Reading Records by now for you to use and log when you
have read with your child.

- PE continues to be on a Monday and Thursday
- Spellings are not going to be set this half term but will recommence in Summer 2.

- May is the month set nationally for the SATs test to occur and your child will be undertaking
this test in the next 4 weeks.

- There will be homework set for reading and phonics from next week.

Homework:
- Maths homework will be on Mathseed and the lesson number this week is (Lesson 104)

- Phonics/ SPaG homework and spellings set on Teams from next week.

Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs King and Miss Sperrin



